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■Cultural Exchange Event with Anhui Sanlian 

University 

 

On March 22, we held an online event on food culture 

with Anhui Sanlian University. Fifteen students 

enjoyed learning about national and cultural 

differences through food. 
 

 
 

 
 

 

■ Cultural Exchange Meeting with NHL 

Stenden University of Applied Sciences 

 

 About 20 Hosei students and 20 NHL Stenden 

University of Applied Sciences students participated 

in a cultural exchange meeting conducted in 

English on March 25. Students shared ideas about 

a variety of things, from Dutch and Japanese 

cultures to ideas about leadership. We’re hoping to 

host similar events as well in the future to foster 

intervarsity exchanges. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

■Guidance and orientation for new students 
 

Students returned to campus as the new academic 
year began, after almost a whole year of “online 
life”. The coronavirus pandemic continues to impact 
study abroad activities, but we seize every 
opportunity to facilitate international exchange. 
 

 
<One frame of the orientation> 

 

 
<Announcement of student from Spain > 

 

 

■First Challenge incentive subsidy for study 
abroad newly established! 

 

First and second year students may apply to this 
subsidy supporting students interested in 
participating in studying or training overseas.  
Check it out! 

 



 
<Image of global human resource development> 

 

■Go Global Hosei 2021 is out now!  

It is published annually and covers various 
university initiatives promoting globalization. Check 
it out via the link below:  
https://www.global.hosei.ac.jp/wp-

content/uploads/2021/03/Go-Global-2021-1.pdf 
 

 
 

 


